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TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT CHANGES IN NOIDA – 
IMPACT ON COMMUTE AND REQUEST FOR COOPERATION 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to inform you about recent traffic management changes implemented by the Noida 
Traffic Department and Noida Authority to ease congestion and enhance road safety. These 
include the closure of several U-turns and right turns at key junctions across the city. 
 
As a result, we are currently experiencing increased travel time on certain bus routes, 
specifically: 
 

Senior School Routes :     I-1, X, and X-2 
Pre-Primary Routes :     E and F 

 
The sectors primarily affected include 47, 48, 49, 100, 105, and 107, particularly during peak 
commuting hours. 
 
The closure of the right turn on the Noida Expressway, along with other critical points, has 
contributed to delays in our daily bus schedules. 
 
We request your understanding and cooperation as we work to adapt to these changes. Please be 
assured that we are taking all necessary steps to minimize disruptions and ensure the safety and 
comfort of our students during transit. However, some delays may be unavoidable given the 
current traffic scenario. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your support and patience as the city authorities continue to improve 
Noida’s road infrastructure. 
 
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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